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September 2004

Visit the HPS Web site at  http://www.huntsvillephotographicsociety.org

* Roberto Puon 1971 – 2004 *

   We were saddened to learn our HPS friend and
member Roberto Puon passed away Monday, August
30. Our sincere condolences go to his dear wife Amy
and his parents Roberto and Yolanda.

Roberto was a very active, and creative member of
HPS in years past. He always had a positive attitude
and was friendly to everyone he knew. He had an
easy smile that displayed his friendly disposition.

He served as HPS Treasurer, and created and actively
maintained our web-site. His vision and energy will
be greatly missed.

FROM THE PRESIDENT
Our thanks to Tom and Pat Cory for their instructional
presentation on developing a photographic style. Tom
illustrated his points with images from here in the Southeast
and from tours to California, Europe, New Zealand, and
other areas. Pat showed some beautiful video clips from
Ireland and New Zealand that are part of their current
catalog. They have a workshop on October 2 at the
Huntsville Botanical Garden, as well as several tours with
space available.

Gil Brady was our judge for the Joy competition in August.
Gil was well-suited to the topic from his professional
experience as owner of the Gil Brady Photography here in
Huntsville. Gil provided good explanations of his choices
that stressed simplicity and timing to convey the subject.
Our program on September 13 will be the results of the
Shoot-Out. Several members of HPS participated in taking
photos in six categories of locations and subjects around
Huntsville in mid-August. We'll be presenting a slide show
of a selection of the entries and awarding prizes to the
placing pictures in each category. Our thanks to Steve
Cassidy of Professional Photographic Services for
processing the film and providing the prizes.

Barry Jackson will be joining us again at the September
competition judging the Open topic. When Barry was
competing this was one of his favorite topics
because he could enter just about anything. So review his
tips on the website (www.huntsvillephotographicsociety.org)
and enter your best!        Joe Boyd

AUGUST 2004 COMPETITION RESULTS:
B&W:

1st: Rick Kress
2nd:Martha Teal
3rd: Emile Saile
HM: No Award

Color Print:
1st: Sheila Mangus
2nd: Rick Kress
3rd: Walt
        Schumacher
HM: Trey Deloach
HM: Rick Kress

Slide:
1st: Bill Gates
2nd: No Award
3rd: Janet
        Schumacher
HM: Sheila Mangus
HM: Janet
        Schumacher

SOUTHERLAND’S TOP TEN FOR 2004:
Rank Name Total

Pts Wins
1 Martha Teal 39 12
2 Trey Deloach 34 10
3 Emily Saile 28 12
4 David Blue 27 11
4 Walt Schumacher 27 12
5 Bill Gates 24 7
5 Janet Schumacher 24 8
6 Sam Fara 23 8
7 Sheila Mangus 22 7
8 Rick Kress 16 7
9 Doug Felton 14 6
10 Daniel Little 13 3
10 Don Bennett 13 5
11 Heidi Chittwood 10 3
11 Cathy Sylvester 10 4
12 Pat Gardner 9 2

Next Meeting: Sept 13, 2004
Speaker: Shoot-Out Results
Next Competition: Sept 27, 2004
Topic: Open
September Scheduled Judge: Barry Jackson

The Huntsville Photographic Society meets at 7 PM on
the second and fourth Mondays of each month in the
Huntsville Public Library.  Visitors are welcome.
Please contact Robert Schuffert with news,
information, or announcements.  (256) 881-1354, or by
email at: reschuff@knology.net.  If you have
photographic accomplishments you would like
included in our newsletter, please contact me.
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13 Karen Davis 8 2
14 Lisa Stuart 6 4
15 Brad Towery 5 1
15 Sam Tuminnello 5 1
16 Joe Boyd 4 2
17 Diana Lyn Davidson 3 1
18 Carol Blue 2 2
19 Larry Davis 1 1
19 Barbara Staggs 1 1
19 Dixon Tidman 1 1
19 Jeannie Webster 1 1

OF INTEREST:
• The Photo Road Show:

Atlanta based Photographers Vicki Stephens and Jeff
Woodlee offer a fresh approach to the Photography
Workshop market with the creation of The
PhotoRoadShow. Atlanta, Georgia.
October 22-24, 2004 The inaugural workshop offered
by The PhotoRoadShow will be Autumn in the
Smokies. Enjoy a memorable, fun and informative
weekend in the Great Smoky Mountain National Park
shooting fall color in the vicinity of Townsend, Cades
Cove, the Little River, the Wear Valley and much more.
The Tuckaleechee Inn in Townsend, Tennessee will be
the base of operations. The authentic log cabin Inn
provides a perfect backdrop for a weekend that will
provide you with great photographic opportunities
during the day and in the evening returning to the rustic
setting of the lodge to relax and socialize with your
fellow photographers. See
http://amountainlodge.com/inn.html for more
information on the lodge. Photo opportunities with film
or digital media include macro and foliage along the
river, early Pioneer settlements and churches and
much more. Instructors and co-founders Vicki
Stephens and Jeff Woodlee will provide on-site
instruction on a variety of subjects during the workshop
for an enjoyable learning experience.
The PhotoRoadShow was started to fill a large need in
the photographic workshop market. With the help,
support and feedback from many former students and
workshop participants, a plan was developed to satisfy
that need. Many of the same popular destinations will
be offered as the nationally known workshop
companies, but at a more affordable price and group
sizes will be kept small, which will insure a lower
student-to-instructor ratio.
The goal is to offer in depth instruction on a wide
variety of photographic topics, both in the classroom
and on location in real world shooting situations.
Participants can also expect receive an abundance of
one-on-one instruction tailored to their individual needs
and skill levels. Affordability is also very important to
us. That is why PhotoRoadShow is committed to
getting you to the right place, at the right time, for the
right price! So join us soon for a trip down The Road.
We are confident you are going to enjoy the ride!
Phone: 678-232-4371 or 404-402-3941
www.PhotoRoadShow.com

• Byron Jorjorian Workshops:
September 18 Webs Flowers & Butterflies at Owl's Hill
October 22-24 Big South Fork
November 19th-21 Wildlife in the Smokies
Also in January 2005 the 2 day Marketing Retreat it
promises to be the most complete start your own photo
business seminar that we have ever offered!! Learn
about these and more at
http://www.naturephotocentral.com/Workshops.html
Check the latest news about what we have going on in
our business at our news page
http://www.naturephotocentral.com/news.html
Good Shooting
Byron

• Harold R. Stinnette Workshops: For detailed
information on these workshops contact Harold at P.O.
Box 914 Spring City, TN 37381 1-423-365-6433 Email:
mailto:Harold@NaturalImpressionsPhotography.comH
arold@NaturalImpressionsPhotography.com or see the
workshop information on his website:
http://www.naturalimpressionsphotography.com
Sept. 17-19, 2004 Cades Cove & The Great Smoky
Mountains, Harold R. Stinnette (Limit 6 guests)
Oct. 20-24, 2004 Fall Color in The Great Smoky
Mountains. Harold R. Stinnette and Adam Jones (Limit
12 guests)
Dec.3-5, 2004 Winter Wildlife Workshop, Cades Cove,
GSMNP Harold R. Stinnette Kendall Chiles (Limit 8
guests)

• Tom & Pat Cory  Workshops 2004:
Sep 18-25 Utah (Arches NP) and Colorado Photo
Tour/Workshop. A great combination of Red Rock
country and the San Juan Mountains in autumn. This
workshop will not be offered again next year
Oct 2 Huntsville, AL Environmental Portraits,
sponsored by the Huntsville Botanical Garden, New
last year, this popular workshop features models of
varying ages.
Oct 16-27 Florence & Tuscany Italy Photo Tour,
sponsored by Strabo Tours. A great combination with
beautiful Florence and the Tuscan countryside with its
Medieval villages. This workshop is offered every other
year.
Oct 27-Nov 1 Venice, Italy Photo Tour Extension
A favorite city of many travelers.
Nov 6 Ocoee Whitewater Center Nature, Travel,
People and Creativity Workshop
A combination of lecture/slide show and photo shoot.

• 1st Annual Coastal Ala Bird Festival Oct 14-17, 2004!
The first Alabama Coastal BirdFest is intended to be an
annual event held during the fall season when birds are
migrating to South America. Numerous sponsors are
teaming together to save stopover habitat on the
northern Gulf Coast for the migrating birds, whose
habitat is dwindling due to development in the entire
coastal area.
For more information on this worthwhile cause, visit
http://www.mobilebayaudubon.org/birdfest/index.htm
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§ Outdoor Alabama Photo Contest
Entry deadline is Oct 29, 2004 and is open to amateur
photographers. The contest categories include Birds,
Mammals, Other Native Wildlife, Scenic/Pictorial,
Nature-based Activities & Wild Native Flora. Winning
entries will be published in the Feb. 2005 issue of
Outdoor Alabama magazine, a publication of the
Alabama Dept. of Conservation and Natural
Resources. Prizes will be awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd
place. For more information, visit
www.outdooralabama.com or call Kim Nix at
1-800-262-3151 or email at knix@dcnr.state.al.us.

HPS MEMBER ACHEIVEMENTS:
• Winners announced:

Barry Jackson, Lawrenceburg, Tennessee, winner of
the Best of Show 3 Dimensional $1,500 purchase
prize.

• In cooperation with the Huntsville Art League,
Walt and Janet Schumacher will be showing their
prints at the Huntsville Times Gallery, August 27
through September 24. The Huntsville Times is located
at 2317 South Memorial Pkwy, and is open Monday
through Friday from 8 AM to 5 PM.

• Robert Schuffert has an article in the fall 2004 issue
of Exposure Gallery magazine, released last week.  His
article and photographs focus on Zion National Park in
southwestern Utah during the fall season of 2000.
Exposure Gallery magazine is a new photographer’s
publication by Mimi & David Campbell in Anniston, Ala.
Mimi & David presented their work to HPS members
several months ago. Available at Barnes & Noble.

• Six HPS members are participating in the invitational
"Photographic Solon" exhibit sponsored by the
Mountain Valley Arts Council (MVAC) in Guntersville.
The participants are David and Carol Blue, Monica
and Diehl Martin, Pat Gardner and Sam
Tumminello. The exhibition, located at the MVAC
gallery, 300 Gunter Avenue, in Guntersville, runs
through October. A reception is planned Sunday, Sept.
26 from 3 to 5 PM at the center. After October the
exhibit will move to the Guntersville Public Library and
will continue through December.

COMPETITION TOPICS 2004
Month Topic Topic  Month Month Topic
Jan '04 Fall color
Feb '04 Staircases
Mar '04 Hands, eyes, feet
Apr '04 Open
May '04 Icon

June '04 Architecture
July '04 Nighttime
Aug '04 Joy
Sep '04 Open
Oct '04 Sports

Nov '04 Fashion
Dec '04 Best of the Year
Jan '05 Impressionism

2004 OFFICERS
Office                                     Name                                  Phone                             Email
President Joe Boyd (256) 881-6066 boydjw@hiwaay.net
VP & Program Chair (Vacant – volunteer?)
         Program Chair Patricia Hyde (256) 532-0504 pthyde@bellsouth.net
Competition Secretary Sam Fara (256) 830-1048 samfara@knology.net
Competition Secretary Trey Deloach (256) 684-0323 gm24ace@aol.com
Publicity Sam Tumminello (256) 534-1480 samjt3@yahoo.com
Treasurer Bill Gates (256) 837-5081 brsagates@knology.net
Newsletter Robert Schuffert (256) 881-1354 reschuff@knology.net
PSA Representative Lee Pratt (256) 325-1854 leepratt@knology.net

Southerland’s
- Photo Flea Market –

at the VBCC East Hall
Oct 31st, 2004,  9 am – 5 pm

NEWSLETTERS BY EMAIL: If you would like to
receive your newsletter by email (in Word97
format or Adobe pdf) send Robert Schuffert an
email at reschuff@knology.net

Byron Jorjorian Photography: I am offering
my Canon 17-35 f2.8 lens for sale for $725.00

about half of it's original retail. If you are
interested please give me a call or drop me an

email.  Thanks!
Byron Jorjorian Photography

http://www.naturephotocentral.com
P.O. Box 306, Thompsons Station TN 37179

 615-599-9823
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